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Grand Rapids Business Journal - "Law Firm Opens
Dallas Office"
June 24, 2015 Dallas

Barnes & Thornburg was mentioned in an article, "Law firm opens Dallas
office," published by the Grand Rapids Business Journal on June 24. Bob
Grand of the Indianapolis office was quoted about the firm's expansion
into Texas.
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